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Senior Services
Local Meals on Wheels Provider

Adult and Family Commission
950 Maidu Ave
Nevada City, Ca 95959

RE: Resignation notice

Dear ADFS Commissioners,

| need to submit my letter of resignation as a Commissioner effective July 11™, 2017 | will be moving
out of Nevada County. Over the years | have enjoyed working with this group to promote the greater
community needs in Truckee and for the seniors. Please also accept my resignation as a representative
for the Agency on Aging Advisory Council. This position is extremely important, our County needs to
“be at the table” for Older American’s Act funding.

I will continue to serve as the Executive Director for Sierra Senior Services. If | may offer any additional
information in the future please don’t hesitate to contact myself or any staff members.
All the best,

Sarah Deardorff, Executive Director
Sierra Senior Services




Lelia Loomis

From: Shavati Karki-Pearl -

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Lelia Loomis

Subject: Resignation from AFSC
Attachments: Shavati Form 700.pdf

Good Afternoon Leila,

| am regretfully submitting my resignation as Commissioner from AFSC as of today. | am starting full time
employment with a local company called Autometrix on the 10th and will continue my consulting work with
the Nevada County Economic Resource Council (specifically the Connected Communities Academy and Nevada
County Tech Connection). Thus my time is going to be stretched pretty thin at this point.

| wish you all luck in the awesome work being done for this community though the commission and hope you
have a great summer!

P.S. I have informed Mike Dent, Rob Choate and Vickie Victor as well

Shavati Karki-Pearl



Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: REVISED Agenda for the July 11th Adult & Family Services Meeting in North San
Juan

From: Sylvia Pichitino |
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2017 9:37 AM

To: Vickie Victor _

Cc: Mike Dent Tim Giuliani
Subject: RE: REVISED Agenda for the July 11th Adult & Family Services Meeting in North San Juan

Hi Vickie, Mike & Tim,
I'm sorry, | am unable to attend the July 11™ AFSC meeting. My last day at Sierra Forever Families is Friday, July 14" and

“there’s lots to do before | go”.
| also need to submit a letter of resignation to the AFSC. I've only been a Commissioner for 5 months but I'm soon to be

a County employee. Who should the letter be addressed to?
Thanks very much, Sylvia

Sylvia Pichitino, BA | Mental Health Services Coordinator
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